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FEDERAL ENERGY REGULATORY COMMISSION

WASHINGTON, DC 20426

June 22, 2012
OFFICE OF ENERGY PROJECTS









Project No. 2246-058 – California









Yuba River Project








Yuba County Water Agency

Curt Aikens, General Manager

Yuba County Water Agency

1220 F Street

Marysville, CA  95901-4740

Subject:  Extension of Time for Filing the Initial Study Report for the Yuba River Project

Dear Mr. Aikens:


On April 24, 2012, you requested an extension of time to file the initial study report for the Yuba River Project from September 30, 2012 until December 3, 2012.  The purpose of the extension is to allow more time to provide information to the relicensing participants and for collaboration regarding second year studies.

Your request would allow completion of field work prior to development of the initial study report that should result in more productive discussions at the study report meeting.  In addition, granting your request would not affect the overall Process Plan and Schedule.  Therefore, your requested extension is granted and the Process Plan and Schedule is revised as follow:

	Responsible Entity 
	Pre-Filing Milestone 
	Date
	FERC Regulation

	YCWA 
	Initial Study Report 
	12/3/12 
	5.15(c)(1)

	All Stakeholders 
	Initial Study Report Meeting 
	12/18/12 
	5.15(c)(2)

	YCWA 
	Initial Study Report Meeting Summary 
	1/2/13 
	5.15(c)(3)

	All Stakeholders 
	Study Disputes/Requests to Modify Study Plan 
	2/1/13 
	5.15(c)(4)

	All Stakeholders 
	Response to Study Disputes/Requests 
	3/3/13 
	5.15(c)(5)

	FERC 
	Directors Study Plan Determination 
	4/3/13 
	5.15(c)(6)

	YCWA 
	Second Study Season 
	Spring/

Summer 2013 
	5.15(a)


If you have any questions, please contact Alan Mitchnick at (202) 502-6074.







Sincerely,
Vince Yearick






Acting Director
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